
Changes 
are Coming 
to Hunter 
Registration 
and the Limited  
Entry Hunting 
(LEH) Draw
WHAT’S CHANGING AND WHY?

¶	 Paper application forms for the LEH Draw 
are being phased out.

¶	 The Province will introduce a new online 
system for hunters in 2016, making it easier 
for you to register and apply for Limited 
Entry Hunting (LEH) draws.

¶	 You can submit LEH applications online at 
home, or at a Service BC, FrontCounter BC, 
or vendor location.

¶	 The online service will be available for the 
Fall 2016 LEH Draw.

¶	 More information will be provided in 
the 2016-2017 Limited Entry Hunting 
Regulations Synopsis.

ATTENTION: 
B.C. HUNTERS

NEED MORE INFORMATION?

Visit the Fish and Wildlife Website:  http://www.env.gov.bc.ca/fw/wildlife/hunting/

Email the Fish and Wildlife Branch at:  HuntingTransformation@gov.bc.ca

Call:  1-877-855-3222

AS OF DECEMBER 15, 2015: 

¶	 You can no longer purchase paper 
application forms for the Fall 2016 LEH 
Draw or the 2016 Special Sheep LEH Draw.

¶	 Application forms for the Spring 2016 LEH 
Draw can be purchased only at the  
following locations:

•	 All Service BC locations during regular 
business hours, Monday to Friday, 8:30 
am to 4:30 pm.  
Note: You do not need a hunter number or 
license to purchase an application form.

•	 Italian Sporting Goods,  
804 Renfrew Street, Vancouver

•	 Reliable Gun & Tackle,  
3227 Fraser Street, Vancouver

•	 International Shooting Supplies,  
14904 104th Avenue, Surrey

•	 Wholesale Sports,  
20175 Langley Bypass, Langley

•	 Belles Sports,  
33089 First Avenue, Mission

¶	 If you have already purchased application 
forms, you can use them for the Spring 2016 
or Fall 2016 LEH Draw.

¶	 After the Fall 2016 LEH Draw, paper 
application forms will NOT be accepted.

WHAT’S STAYING THE SAME?

¶	Hunter licensing, qualifications to hunt in 
B.C., and the rules governing the LEH Draw 
will not change.


